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The DeAnglicising of Ireland 

 

For our November meeting of the IHRT, we are delighted to welcome Mary Burke of Milford.  

She will introduce us to Douglas Hyde, the first President of Ireland, and to the politics of the 

Irish (Gaelic), language.  This was during Ireland’s early 20th century Cultural Revival.   

Mary Burke is an Associate Professor in the English Department of 

UCONN Humanities Institute Fellow and  coordinator of the Irish 

Literature Concentration. She is a native of Ireland.  Join us November 

17th  at 7:30pm  to hear her informative talk!   

 

Upcoming Events 

December 15th- IHRT Xmas party :  make out your checks ($25) to IHRT and send them to : 

IHRT, POBox 185604, Hamden,CT 06518 

There will be no January speaker. Watch your local NBC station for weather cancelations.   

http://www.irishhistoryroundtable.org/

